UK Nationally Determined Contribution:
letter to the Climate Change Committee

Letter from the Alok Sharma, Secretary of State for Business, Energy, and
Industrial Strategy, to Lord Deben, Chairman of the Climate Change Committee,
regarding timing of guidance on the UK’s Nationally Determined Contribution
(NDC) — its emissions reduction target — under the Paris Agreement.

Read the Climate Change Committee’s response to the letter.
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